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City of Stonecrest Intent to Opt Out of Homestead Exemption 
HB581 

Community members are invited to several public hearings to voice their 
comments, questions and concerns. 

 
  

       WHAT: The City of Stonecrest intends to opt out of the statewide adjusted base 

year ad valorem homestead exemption for the City of Stonecrest. All 

concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this matter. 

 

       WHEN: Monday, Jan. 27, 2025 at 6 p.m. 

 

       WHERE: City of Stonecrest City Hall (suite 190) 

 3120 Stonecrest Blvd. 

 Stonecrest, GA 30038 

 

       NOTES: Times and places of additional public hearings on this matter are at: 

• City of Stonecrest City Hall on Feb. 10, at 6 p.m. 

• City of Stonecrest City Hall on Feb. 24, at 6 p.m. 
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